
Life after SMCM 
An Alum Shares Her Experiences 

 
Wondering what you'll do after you finish your studies at 
St. Mary's College? Alison Curry ('16), Phi Alpha Theta 
member, will share her experiences, talk about 
transitioning to new studies and research, and offer 
advice on finding a place for yourself in professional 
communities. Bring your lunch or a cup of coffee and 
your questions about the “real world”! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Alison Curry (’16) 
 

Alison, an Anthropology and History double major at St. Mary's, 
realized her interest in and passion about Polish­Jewish 
history. Her SMP merged her historical framework with an 
anthropological methodology by focusing on understanding 
Polish remembrance of the Jewish past through material 
culture analysis. After graduating from SMCM in May 2016, 
Alison completed an MA in Holocaust and Genocide Studies 
and received a certificate in Digital Humanities. She is 
currently pursuing her Ph.D. 

 
For more information contact Sarah Malena in KH 302 at 240-895-4470. 

Monday, March 4th 
Campus Center 226 

 1:30 – 3:30 PM 
 


